
December 24, 2023 
 

Welcome and Announcements                                               Thad Davis 
 
 

Call to Worship      Isaiah 9:6-7 
 
 

HPC Choir   Come To Us, O Promised One 
     with Children’s Nativity 
 
 

Prayer of Confession 
 
 

Lighting of the Advent Candles                                     Rachel Archer 
 
 

Songs of Worship  Joy Has Dawned 
    Angels We Have Heard On High 
 
 

Prayer of Intercession     
 
 

God’s Tithes and Our Offerings  
   *Please fill out the friendship folder found at the end of the row.   
   **No Children’s Church. We will resume back on Sunday, January 14.   

 
 

Song of Preparation Come Behold The Wondrous Mystery 
     
 

Sermon            “Emmanuel, God With Us”     
    Matthew 1:18-23         Robert Johnson 
 
 

Song of Response  O Come O Come Emmanuel  
 
 

Benediction    

 

December 24, 2023 
Sermon Notes - Pastor Robert Johnson 

“Emmanuel, God With Us” 
Matthew 1:18-23 

 

Intro: Christmas Lights In World of Darkness  
 
 
 
 
 
 

First, GOD With Us (18-23)  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Second, God WITH Us (21 & 23)  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Third, God With US (23) 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Announcements 
 

Please join us for our Christmas Eve Candle Light Service 
TONIGHT at 6:00 pm in the Sanctuary.   
 
No Sunday School or Children’s Church on Sunday, December 
31 or January 7, 2024. We will resume back on Sunday, Jan. 14, 2024.  
 
Midweek Activities will start back on Wednesday, January 10. 
 
The Church Office Will be closed on the following days: 
December 25, 26, and 29, as well as January 1, 2024.  
The office is open on Wednesday and Thursday, December 27 and 28.  
 
Primetimers: Due to unforeseen circumstances and church 
construction we will not meet in January. Our next meeting will be on 
Tuesday, February 16, 2024.  
 
HPC 101: Save the date - February 23-25. This class is for those who 
are interested in joining the church or learning more about HPC. 
 
Sunday School Feedback: We want Sunday 
School to reflect our values of being biblical, Christ-
centered, and reformed. All are invited to give 
feedback as it will be used for planning. Please help 
us understand how best to do that by providing 
some feedback through this form:  
https://forms.gle/hGzwpyWavbKqA73R8 
 
Adult Spring Sunday School: (14 Jan.—24 Mar.) Do you wake up 
wondering what next, or begin the bedtime routine worried what 
chaos will erupt tonight? As we begin a new season of life, we realize 
that being more purposeful with our habits helps to direct our heads, 
hearts, and hands. This study based on the book, Habits of the 
Household, will look at 10 habits from waking to bedtime for how to 
practice the story of God in everyday rhythms of family life. Go from 
getting through the day to parenting with purpose and finding 
meaning in discipleship at home.  www.habitsofthehousehold.com/  
 
 
 
 
 

 

2023 Year-End Giving: Year-end contributions must be made by 
Sunday, Dec. 31. You can give by adding your contribution to the 
tithing plate on Sunday mornings, mailing your check to the church 
office (must be postmarked by Dec. 31) or pay online by midnight on 
Dec. 31 at https://www.hixsonpres.org/give.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Gary Suttle at 423-987-0053. Thank you. 

 
Hixson Presbyterian Church—Ruling Elders 

Scott Bennett: 423-322-3902; handlebar2013@gmail.com 
Ron Gregory: 423-260-9571; rlg222@epbfi.com 

Steve Hutchings: 423-503-6365; stevenrhutchings@gmail.com 
Earl Kretzshmar: 423-400-3876; earl@kretzschmar.us 

Rick Purdy: rajepurdy@gmail.com 
Tyler Roberson: 423-309-9479 

Tony Surtees: 603-393-3199; ezrasuncle@gmail.com 
Gary Suttle: 423-875-0616 

 

Hixson Presbyterian Church—Deacons 
Sam Cooper: 423-503-8936; sfcooper78@gmail.com 

Smith Cutter: scutter45@yahoo.com 
Clay DeLoach: 423-779-4741; claydeloach@gmail.com 

Jay Floyd: 423-596-9485; jayandterry@comcast.net 
Mike Fugate: 423-718-7067; glox187@gmail.com 

Jimmy Grant: 423-653-6835; jmgrant025@gmail.com 
Buddy Kemp: bkhharbor@proton.me 

Bob Marlin: 423-322-1549; gatornutbob@msn.com 
TJ Mitchell: kingspotluck@gmail.com 

Ben Parker: 423-290-3955; ben_parker21@epbfi.com 
Floyd Richardson: 423-255-5275; deborahr252@gmail.com 

Reid Scott: 423-605-0853 
Tim Stern: 423-414-1627; timothy.w.stern@gmail.com 
Joe Vineyard: 423-762-6202; joevineyard@gmail.com  

 

Hixson Presbyterian Church—Staff 
Robert Johnson, Senior Pastor 
Thad Davis, Assistant Pastor 

Steven Edging, Assistant Pastor & Interim Youth Pastor 
Daniel Tomyn, Director of Music and Worship 

Alisa Gillis, Director of Children’s Ministries 
Wendi Schroyer, Office Administrator (Monday-Tuesday) 

Katherine Rowe, Office Administrator (Wednesday - Friday) 
Mandie Burris, Director of Little Seekers 

Dave Loftin - Technical Lead 
Church Office Contact: office@hixsonpres.org  /  (423) 875-0616 


